May 9th, 1939

ZP. P. C’Lear}f,

Dear lir, 0'Leary,

1 hope you recall meeting me in Billy Hearne's place one
evening. Billy mentioned to me that you were interested in the
imti-Partition lovement and you gave me yourself the name of
Dr. O'honnell in liprden whou would also be interested., We are
planning now to start a Branch in Wirhledon and the surrounding
areas and we shall »robably hcld a meeting tn the near future,

I wrote to Dr. 0'Donnell and tolc,-i hin gbout this,but meanwhile
I am wondering if you could help us in the matter by giving us
the names of any more peorle interested. *-iieére also looking for
& Hall suiteble for accommodating fifty to ene hundred people
where we would hold cur first meeting. I should like to hear from
you about the prosgpects of getting support in Hitcham for the
proposed branch. If you would drop dé a note I am free to meet
you eny time during the day.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary
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